
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 107 17 
 
 
8th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your son has asked to come with us to Pelham Nursing Home on Tuesday 5th December. He will be delivering baked 
treats (made in our food technology room by Year 8 students), gifts and cards to the residents.  He will also be 
singing Christmas songs and carols.  This activity is part of our school’s volunteering scheme which helps the local 
community and puts our school values into practise. 

We will be leaving after school at 3.30pm via the school mini bus and will return at 5.30pm.  Your son needs to meet 
Miss Kinloch and Mrs Moore at the front office at 3.15pm. If you wish for your son to leave from the Nursing Home 
please send in a note. 

Please sign and return the slip below to Miss Kinloch on or before Friday 17th November. 

Thank you for our continued support of our school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss H Kinloch    Mrs R Moore  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO: Miss Kinloch – Pelham Nursing Home 

Student: _____________________________     Form: ____________ 

I allow my son to attend Pelham Nursing Home on Tuesday 5th December 2017. 

Signed:  ______________________________(parent/carer)   Date: _____________ 

 


